
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

FEE com 

October 24,2012 

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Advice No. 2012-29 - Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-80-101 and -105, please find enclosed for filing the following 
proposed revision to the WN U-60, TariffG for electric service ofPuget Sound Energy, Inc. (the 
"Company" or "PSE"): 

WN U-60, Tariff G, Electric Service: 

Original Sheet No. 80-11 
Original Sheet No. 80-mm 
Original Sheet No. 80-nn 
Original Sheet No. 80-00 
Original Sheet No. 80-pp 

- Schedule 80, General Rules and Provisions (Continued) 
- Schedule 80, General Rules and Provisions (Continued) 
- Schedule 80, General Rules and Provisions (Continued) 
- Schedule 80, General Rules and Provisions (Continued) 
- Schedule 80, General Rules and Provisions (Continued) 

The purpose of this filing is to include a general provision regarding construction of electric facilities 
that will allow the Company to respond customer requests. The Company, on occasion, receives 
requests for construction of electric facilities that are not covered by its line extension policy, Schedule 
85, or its conversion to underground schedules, Schedules 73 and 74. The intent of this new provision 
is to provide a method by which the Company can respond to most of these other types of requests and 
recover the costs of providing the requested construction services. 

More specifically, the new provision applies to requests for construction of electric facilities operating 
at 50,000 volts or more that are requested to be submarine or underground and to projects involving 
existing facilities operating below 50,000 volts that are requested to be relocated or changed but 
excludes all projects under Schedules 73, 74 and 85. 

The tariff sheets described herein reflect issue dates of October 24,2012, and effective dates of 
November 30,2012. Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the Commission's 
rules and regulations, is being completed immediately prior to or coincident with the date of this 
transmittal letter through web, telephone and mail access in accordance with WAC 480-100-193. 
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Pursuant to WAC 480-100-195(3) notice to customers will be provided in accordance with the method 
that the Company posts its tariffs as required by WAC 480-100-193. 

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 or lynn.logen@pse.com for additional information about 
this filing. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495. 

Very truly yours, 

Tom DeBoer 
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosures 

cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 


